
Parish Office:   Leonie Bird  Office Phone: 0421 625 582 

Office Hours: Wed-Fri 9am-2pm  

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au  creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Bird  

Parish Priest:  Fr Gary A Jones  Mobile: 0419 986 308 

Parish School Principal:  St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee 

                                           St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

“We are child safe Parish’s“ 

 

 

 

 

St Joseph’s Blampied 

The journey of selling St Joseph’s Blampied has been a difficult & at 
times painful for many. This week we sold St Joseph’s Blampied. 

I would like to take this opportunity to sincerely thank the team of 
people who have helped and supported me during this time of     
selling the Church. The  buyer is from out of town and apparently 
will turn the church into a  private residence with accommodation.  

Fr Gary Jones.  
 

 
 
 

 Sunday Masses:  

Creswick   8.30 am 

Daylesford 10.00 am 
 

 

Recent Death:   Sr Rosemary Kelly  

Anniversaries:  Jun 27th  —Jul 3rd  

Creswick–  Maria Tabaska; Kevin Ross; Anne Rodoni;                      

William Mitchell; Ronald Hood; Stan Haintz Snr. 

Daylesford–  Kevin O’Brien; Tess O’Loughlin; Lorraine Carty; William Morrison;  

Aileen Baker; Sheila Tori; Fred Woods. 

  

 

 

 

Mick Griffin         Mable McAdle     Dianne Howard                                                

Noel Howard      Amanda O’Connor 



ROSTER FOR:     Sunday July 4th   ST AUGUSTINE’S ST PETER’S 

Welcomer Irene M Brian D 

Commentator Bernie T N/A 

Sacristan N/A Carol 

Special Minister Roland K Volunteer 

Reader Barb H Ian 

Offertory NOT APPLICABLE NOT APPLICABLE 

Data Projector/Ipad Music Lois K/ Loretta Sandra W 

Collectors NOT APPLICABLE NOT APPLICABLE 

Cancelled until further notice 

COVID UPDATE– Volunteers needed 
 

The Victorian Government announced that religious ceremonies can  occur with a  
density quotient of 1 person per 2 sqm when using a COVID Check-in Marshal,           
otherwise density quotient of 1 person per 4sqm . 
 
Currently we have a max of 75 people for each church due to the 1 
person per 4sqm, however if we can get a volunteer to act as a COVID 
Check-in Marshal– someone getting to mass early to ensure each        
person checks in via QR code or the manual system, then we can have 
max of 150 people attending mass.   
Please let Leonie in the office know if you are able to assist. 

  
A Prayer for the Farming Community 

Almighty God, We pray for those who give their 
lives to the care of our land. At a time of crisis in 
the farming community, we remember the          
hardship and difficult time they are experiencing 
with the proposal of Ausnet towers and power 
stations. We give thanks for the sense of local 
community support, the willingness to offer  
practical help and attentiveness of neighbour to 
neighbour. This we ask through Jesus Christ our 
Lord.  Amen. 

 

A pastor joke 

One Sunday at Mass as the priest was giving 

his homily, a little baby in the front row  

suddenly started crying loudly. The mother 

did her best to pacify the child, but nothing 

worked. So finally, she got up and started to 

walk down the aisle to take the baby into 

the cry room. The priest stopped his 

preaching, and very compassionately called 

out to the mother, “That’s OK! You don’t 

have to leave. The child isn’t disturbing me.” 

The young woman turned around and said, 

“No, pardon me Father, but 

you’re disturbing my child!”   

The Parish 

Office will be 

closed Wed 

30th June. 


